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16 October 2020 
 
 

Holidays Abroad 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Travel  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please can we remind you that travelling to many areas outside the UK requires you to self-isolate 
for 14 days on your return to the UK. 
 
If you and your family travel to a country outside the UK and you need to self-isolate, we ask that 
you follow government guidance and keep your child/ren at home until 14 days have passed. Please 
inform school so that we can ensure our attendance records are correct.  
 
All up to date information on travel during this time can be found at: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-advice-novel-coronavirus  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support during these very difficult times for working together to keep 
everyone in our community safe. 
 
We would like to wish you and your family a healthy and happy half term holiday. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
  
 
 

Mrs J Andrews                                            
Headteacher                                               
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